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I	write	to	support	the	proposed	increase	in	the	feed-in-tariff,	although	I	think	the	
proposed	price	is	not	high	enough	and	doesn't	recognise	the	importance	of	the	
transition	away	from	fossil	fuels.	The	FIT	should	be	mandatory.			
I	have	a	3kw	system	on	my	roof	and	I	use	less	than	2kw	a	day	but	am	still	paying	
for	power	in	the	current	system.		This	needs	to	change.	
	
Jeremy	Tager		
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